
Summer Camp Scholarship Application 

Notification 

Dear [Applicant's Name], 

We are excited to inform you that your application for the Summer Camp Scholarship has been 

received and is currently under review. 

Thank you for your interest in our summer camp program. We appreciate the effort you put into 

your application and look forward to the opportunity of supporting your summer experience. 

We will be notifying all applicants of their status by [Notification Date]. Please keep an eye on 

your email for updates. 

If you have any questions or need further information, feel free to reach out to us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


